

1st Floor North Cardinal Square 10 Nottingham Road Derby DE1 3QT

Tel: 01332 888080

www.derbyandderbyshireccg.nhs.uk

Our ref: 1160

Friday 4 October 2019

Dear Mr Whittaker,

Re: Freedom of Information Act Request

Thank you for your email dated 4 October 2019 requesting a review of the response you received from NHS Derby and Derbyshire Clinical Commissioning Group following your request for information.

I can confirm that your request has been received and a full internal review will be conducted.

There is no statutory deadline for undertaking internal reviews of FOI requests, but the Information Commissioner has published guidance saying that internal reviews should take no longer than 20 working days from the date following receipt of the request for review, which will be Monday 4 November 2019.

If it is not possible for us to reach a decision within 20 working days we will write to you again to advise you of the position and the anticipated timescale for our response.

Yours sincerely,

Helen Dillistone

Executive Director of Corporate Strategy and Delivery

Email: Helen.Dillistone@nhs.net

there automica